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TECH 2017 - Accepting Applications!
Oct. 28, 2016

Applications to participate in TECH 2017 are now being accepted!

Each year, hundreds of students and teachers from across the state come together at the State Capitol
Building in Springfield to speak with legislators about the innovative ways in which they use technology to
enhance student learning.

Date of TECH 2017: Tuesday, May 9, 2017

The window to submit an application to participate in this event is now open, and closes on Friday,
February 3, 2017.

Find out more information, including how you can be one of the 100 schools representing lllinois'
classrooms, at http://www.iceberg.org/tech/.

-Allison Larsen, on behalf of the TECH 2017 Planning Committee
http://www.iceberg.org/tech/
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